From: info@iasb.com &
Subject: Your Board Members' IASB Recognition
Date: August 29, 2019 at 10:31 AM
To: condone@district90.org

ILLINOIS ASSOCIATION
OF SCHOOL BOARDS

Superintendent
River Forest SD 90

This is a courtesy email to inform you that your board member(s),
will be receiving LeaderShop and/or Master Board Member
Program(s) recognition at the [ASB’s Fall Division Meeting.

Board Miember Recognition Program Level

Calvin Davis Master Board Member Level |

Stacey Williams LeaderShop Academy LeaderShop Member

Your IASB Field Services Director will be notifying your board
member(s) about this recognition and the details of the Fall
Division Meeting. For date and location of the Fall Division
Meeting, check the IASB Events Calendar or contact your IASB
Field Services Director.

For more information about IASB's Recognition Programs, go to
www.iasb.com/training/recognitionprograms.cfm or contact your
Field Services Director.

Thank you,

Peggy Goone

Board Development

lllinois Association of School Boards

This message contains promotional information about IASB



products and services. If you do not wish to receive future email
containing commercial messages from IASB, you may opt out by
simply forwarding this message to pgoone@iasb.com with
"unsubscribe" in the subject line.



